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We are a Christian school where we value one another, want the best for everyone, 

work hard and enjoy the journey. 

Deo Fretus – Trust In God 

 

NEWSLETTER 5 – 16th February 2018 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Well what a brilliant half term this has been!  It has been so enjoyable getting to know all of the children, staff and 

parents. The children and staff have been working extremely hard, putting up lots of new displays and pieces of work 

around the school, of which they are very proud. You will get the opportunity to see some of this work during parents 

evening next month.  

 

Last night we held the PTA Valentine’s disco and it was a huge success. It was wonderful to see so many children 

dancing, having fun and enjoying each other’s company. I would like to say a big ‘Thank You’ to the PTA and school 

staff members who worked extremely hard in organising the event both on the night and beforehand. Great Job! 

 

Our school attendance and punctuality has started to improve over the last half term so thank you again to the parents 

and carers that have worked hard with us to make this happen.  Illness and appointments do happen which affects our 

attendance but we must continue to do everything we can to ensure our children are in school and on time each day. I 

know that further improvements are possible with your continued support and commitment.  

 

We have a busy term ahead with exciting new things being implemented in school as well as preparation for SATs 

tests and assessments to be done. The children will need lots of encouragement and support from home with their 

reading and homework but I know they will continue to flourish if we all work together for their benefit.  

 

As always, if you have any concerns regarding your child please do not hesitate to speak to your child’s teacher in the 

first instance or contact the office to make an appointment with me. School doors open at 8.30am so if you do need to 

see your child’s teacher then please aim to come to school at this time. If you leave it too late then they have other 

children to focus on so they won’t have the time to see you properly.  

Please don’t forget to sign up to email subscriptions via the school website where you will be kept up to date with all 

the latest news and events. This is your school so it is important that you know what is happening. 

 

Enjoy the half term holiday and I look forward to seeing all the children back in school on TUESDAY 27 th February at 

8.30am.   

 

Best wishes, 

 

 
School Principal 

Tel:01691

